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5.22

From:

To: WEBMASTER TRAN:EX
Subject: 294861 WRD - Sorrento
Date: June 27, 2020 1:20:20 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

What is the current plan for 4-laning the TCH through Sorrento and east to Tappen. I have heard rumours of a

bypass through Notch Hill?
Sent from my iPad
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From: Johnston, Erin L TRAN:EX

To: S.22

Subject: 294861 WRD - Four-Laning through Sorrento
Date: July 2, 2020 8:49:56 AM

DearS-22

Thank you for you email dated June 27, 2020. | have been asked to respond to your email.
Currently there are 2 four-laning projects on the Trans Canada highway, between Chase and Salmon
Arm, that will be starting construction this year. These are the Chase Creek Road to Chase West and

Salmon Arm West 1t Ave SW to 10" Ave SW. At this time, there are no plans for four-laning through
Sorrento. Please feel free to visit www.bchwy1.ca for current information on Trans Canada Highway
four-laning projects.

Thank you for your interest,

Erin Johnston, B.Comm

Assistant Project Manager

Trans Canada Highway Program

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

Southern Interior Region | 447 Columbia St., Kamloops, BC V2C 2T3
T: 250 828 4333

C: 250 3197108
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